Thank you for your interest to simplex united business and career center, your one-stop-shop center for
all pre-employment needs.

We are now open!

To cover all testing needs, we temporarily extended Testing Center work hours from 9:00 AM to 6:00
PM 7 days a week.

Please read carefully the safety measures to protect the test candidates

and the Test Center personnel from COVID-19 infection.

1. If you feel unwell, please do not come. You are allowed to reschedule your exam anytime without
penalty.

2. We encourage you to use restroom before you come to the Center. Please be advised the resources
to maintain the Test Center restroom virus-free are limited. You will be using restroom here at your own
risk.

3. Face mask is a must. Please make sure your ear loop face mask has no less than 3 layers and up to 6-
layers. It should not be a bandana or something else, which can easily slip off. You will need to keep the
mask on during all the time here, so please make sure it fits stable and is big enough to cover both nose
and mouth.

4. We make sure to disinfect the test stations and headsets after each candidate use. If you want to
clean it again before your test start, please bring disinfecting wipes with you. Also, please have your own
hand sanitizer because our resources are limited.

5. When arrive to the Center, please form the 6 feet apart line outside of the center and wait to be
invited. Please do not enter uninvited. We can accommodate only one person a time.

6. At time of admission each candidate’s temperature will be measured with Non-Contact Infrared
Forehead Thermometer. The test candidate with any sign of sickness will not be allowed to test.

7. For any questions and problems during your test, please raise your hand. Do not walk out of the
Testing room without permission.

Thank you for understanding! We look forward to seeing you at our Testing Center for safe and
successful testing! If you have any questions, please call (909)795-4979 to leave a message or email us
at info@simplexunited.com




